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RAMPSIDE  WI 
15th November— 97th  birthday 
New collection by bon marche 

Competition—a pretty scarf 
=======-====== 

13th December—Jessie Conway sings 
for Christmas 

Competition—a Christmas tree 
decoration 

============== 
new members welcome—for 

information contact linda colson,   
president  tel. 464491 

Quiz Nights in the Concle 

Alternate Mondays 

Start 8.30  pm 

Next Quiz 6th November 

All Proceeds To Local Charities 

Just a polite note to say that the Village Hall 

Grounds are NOT to be used as a dog toilet. 

Even if you clear away afterwards, it still leaves 

residue and germs. This area is used for 

childrens’ play and should be treated 

accordingly. 

SATURDAY  25th NOVEMBER 7.30pm 

Tickets £10 now available from Karen—

07871080075 

From the Company that brought you “It’s A 

Wonderful Life” we now bring you “ 

Brilliance” a show with music made specially 

for village  halls,  a 90 minute theatrical event 

that celebrates progress and change in a bright 

new world. 

WEDNESDAY  8TH NOVEMBER 

Defibrillator Training 

6.45 for 7 pm start  

Free entry 

Refreshments available for a donation 

LABRINA’S BEAUTY PARLOUR 

Fully Qualified Beautician 

Based at Roa Island 

Ladies’ & Gentlemens’ Beauty Packages 

NOW available, Recommend your friend 

and you will both get 50% off a treatment. Vouchers 

are available. 

Call now for more details and to book appointments 

01229 813251 or 07450408963 

VILLAGE CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Friday 8th December 5 to 7pm 

Bouncy Castle and Games 

Entry  children £2   Adults free—bring something to 

share in the Buffet 

Santa needs to know childrens’ names  so he can 

check his naughty/nice list 

Tickets: 07871080075 or via facebook page—

Rampside Village Hall 

We will again be printing Christmas 

Greetings. This has been a great success 

in the past so if you are interested 

please write your message and pass it,  

along with  your donation, to Ernie at 

87 Rampside. 

Please note the last day for  accepting messages  is  

23rd November  

Does anyone have jam jars they no longer 

want?  Please leave any spare jars at the 

Village Hall.  Thanks. 


